From: Angela Brennan—glass_@gmail.com>

Sent: 12 July 2023 09:54
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Ostop the Incinerator Now

We need to concentrate on greener ways to wrap our food and people are out there, doing just that.
Make it law that supermarkets have to use those methods and will will have no waste.

Go back to how it used to be using glass, paper and tin.

Our air quality in Wisbech is already bad, we don't need anymore trucks or poisonous chimneys.
Stop this polluting idea now, we need to think of the environment,our flora and fauna and people
who live in the beautiful fens.

Kind regards Angela Brennan-glass





